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To the Chair and Members of the Committee, as an Oregon resident, I strongly 

support House Bill 3214 prohibiting person from using specified types of animals in 

traveling animal act. 

 

    In the U.S., there are no federal laws prohibiting animals in a traveling animal act. 

Animals routinely suffer cruelty to "Teach them" how to perform certain "tricks or 

amusements". 

    Oregonians cares deeply about animal welfare. 

    HB 3214 creates commonsense policy that helps Oregon continue to lead the 

nation on animal welfare and environmental protection. 

 

Respectfully, 

Laurie Briggs 


